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Ladies and Gentlemen of the IPC,  

Plastics - blessing or blight? Plastics do indeed need to be broken down/recycled - landfills are overflowing, 
plastics in the oceans get ingested by seabirds and other wildlife! BUT...... 

This is Not the Right Site for Plasrefine, surely?! Too close to residential and farming areas, and frighteningly 
close to our waterways - water that eventually becomes part of Sydney's water. As I understand it, the risk of 
Microplastics entering into our waters is FAR TOO GREAT. Do our authorities really want to take that risk? 
Please consider this very carefully - who will carry the responsibility for such a catastrophe?  

I have been present over part of the two days of presentations at the Bowral Memorial Hall - some excellent 
and eloquent statements made! 

Going South from the Southern Highlands are sections with a major rail line and the Hume HWY running 
parallel to each other. Is there not a "remote" paddock somewhere, sufficiently removed from residential areas 
and waterways, where such a facility could be justified, and where transport by road and rail could work?  

With respect and in the hope that common sense will prevail.  

Thank you. Peter Madvig, Moss Vale resident. 
 

 




